
Piano Graduation Recitals 2022 @ Utzon Room 
Notes for Parents 

On the day of the Concert:-  

• Please arrive no earlier than 30 minutes before your concert start time.   

• All performers MUST sanitise their hands as they enter the Room and again straight 
after they play.  If you have any concerns about this, please bring your own sanitiser 
or let your teacher know.  

• Face masks are not mandatory but would strongly recommend audiences to wear 
one.  Please bring your own mask.     

• No food or drinks (except water) is allowed in the Room  

• Concert Program will be on sale at the registration/front desk.                  
$15/program, cash only.   

During the Concert:-  

• Participants and their families are expected to stay for the entire concert and please 

restrain movement in mid playing. 

• Photos MAY be taken of your children only.  NO FLASH.   

• Videos of your child only may be taken discretely.   

• Mobile phones to be turned off/silent. 

Concert Conclusion:-  

• Group Photos are NOT allowed around the piano/Room after the concert, due to 
Covid SOP.  Please arrange with your teacher to have photos taken outside of the 
Room.   

• Please EXIT the Room as soon as the concert concluded.  SOH staffs will need some 
time to clean up the room in preparation for the next concert.     

Congratulations to all Students, Parents & 
Teachers!   
Suzuki Office 


